
Those  

we have  

held  

in our  

arms  

for a  

little while,  

we hold  

in our 

hearts 

forever.



I can  

no longer  

see you  

with my  

eyes,  

or touch you  

with my  

hands,  

but I will  

feel you  

in my  

heart  

forever.



PLEASE JOIN US
The administration and staff of Roswell Park Cancer Institute

invite you, your family and friends to a

Pediatric Tribute Service of Hope
A memorial service honoring and celebrating the  

life of your child and other children who have touched our lives.

Thursday, October 6, 2016, 7:00pm
Research Studies Center Building

Gaylord Cary Meeting Room

Reception immediately following the service
RSVP to the Department of Pastoral Care at 716 845-8051

by September 28, 2016

We invite you to send a photo of your child to include in  
our memorial display. You may submit your photo in .jpg format  
by e-mail to: photos@roswellpark.org with “pediatric memorial  

photo and name of child” in the subject line.

Photos are needed by September 28, 2016

(Please note: If you submitted a photo in the past, a new one  
must be submitted. Please only submit one photo.)

You are also invited to bring a memento of your child  
(one or two items, i.e. a favorite toy, a photo album, etc.)  

to be displayed on our memorial table at the service.



SPONSORED BY
The Department of Pastoral Care

and The Pediatric Staff

Elm & Carlton Streets | Buffalo, New York 14263
www.RoswellPark.org

1-877-ASK-RPCI (1-877-275-7724)

A National Cancer Institute-Designated Comprehensive Cancer Center
A National Comprehensive Cancer Network Member

A Blue Distinction Center for Complex and Rare Cancers®
A Blue Distinction Center for Transplants®


